Subject: [gbird] Memorandum of Understanding Update **From:** Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Date: 4/26/2017 9:34 AM

To: "gbird@lists.ncsu.edu" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

Good Day All,

I have received the MoU back from NWRC, so we now have two organizations down, five to go.

I will be taking the documents to Australia tomorrow to get signatures for CSIRO and hopefully Univ of Adelaide, then back to the US.

During my May 20-June 3rd stay here, I will pursue NCSU and Texas A&M, then back to Australasia for signature by Landcare, then done!

Warmly Royden

J. Royden Saah Coordinator Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program www.islandconservation.org

1 of 1 9/11/2017 11:35 AM